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THE SCOOP - March 2015

Message from President Line Théroux
Please join us for our Annual General Meeting  on March 30, 2015.  We hope to see you  in Ontario. Line

.

NOTICE OF MEETING

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Date:         Monday, March 30, 2015    
Location:  Elmhurst Inn & Spa, 415 Harris Street, PO Box 123, Ingersoll, ON   N5C 3K1
Room:       James Harris Room
Time:        200 pm

 Please join us for CSBA hosted Lunch before the meeting at 12 noon at the hotel

For hotel reservations, please book  directly at 1 800 561 5321.   

One of the items that will be on the agenda for the meeting is amendments to the bylaws.  There are 18
changes to be voted on at the AGM.  Each change will be presented and voted on separately at the AGM.

The affirmative vote of two-thirds of the members present will mean they are accepted.    The proposed
changes will follow this email and will be sent to all members in good standing.

If you plan to attend the meeting, could you please fax (519 421 0887) the form below, telephone (519 421
2354) or email (info@canswine.ca) us by Friday, March 20. 

PRE-REGISTRATION FOR CSBA AGM

MONDAY, MARCH 30, 2015:  
To help us plan, please fax this form to 519 421 0887, email info@canswine.ca or telephone Nancy
Weicker or Carie Dusick at 519 421 2354 to pre-register.

     NAME (S):_________________________________________________________________________
     ADDRESS:  ________________________________________________________________________
     TELEPHONE: ___________________________ EMAIL: _____________________________________

     TOTAL NUMBER OF PEOPLE ATTENDING: _______________

     HOTEL ROOM REQUIRED      _______________________________________________________
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